
From: Adam Rankin
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Cc: Michael Feldewert; Kaitlyn A. Luck; Ames, Eric, EMNRD; Hearings, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Hilcorp; Case Nos. 20891, 20892, 20893 - Lambe gas composition sample
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 2:12:03 PM
Attachments: Lambe #3M and Lambe #7 Gas Samples.pdf

Dean,
 
Attached please find a copy of gas composition samples for the Lambe well.
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions. With this submission, I believe that Hilcorp will
have submitted all the additional information requested by the Division.
 
Very best,
Adam
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 1:44 PM
To: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com>
Cc: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>; Kaitlyn A. Luck
<KALuck@hollandhart.com>; Ames, Eric, EMNRD <Eric.Ames@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Hilcorp; Case Nos. 20891, 20892, 20893
 

External Email

 
Hello Mr. Rankin,
 
Thank you for the water samples and additional statement regarding damage to the reservoirs due
to clay swelling.
 
However, I would also like to see representative gas composition analysis reports for the different
pools being  commingled. Of specific interest is representative samples for the Lambe 3M (30-045-
33680) due to the diverse ownership of the pools for this well.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Specialist
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
(505) 476-3471
 

From: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 5:39 PM
To: Hearings, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Hearings@state.nm.us>
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Cc: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>; Kaitlyn A. Luck
<KALuck@hollandhart.com>; Ames, Eric, EMNRD <Eric.Ames@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Hilcorp; Case Nos. 20891, 20892, 20893
 
Dear Examiner,

Please find attached to this email supplemental slides which address Examiner McLure’s request for
additional water sample data, as requested at the hearing on 11/14.
 
We believe that with the submission of this statement, Hilcorp has provided everything requested by
the Division at the hearing and that the case may now be taken under advisement. Please let us
know if the Division has any follow up requests or additional questions.
 
Very best,
Adam
 
Adam G. Rankin
Holland & Hart LLP
110 North Guadalupe Suite 1
P.O. Box 2208
Santa Fe, NM 87504
Office: (505) 988-4421
Direct: (505) 954-7294
Cell: (505) 570-0377
Fax (505) 983-6043
E-mail: agrankin@hollandhart.com
Download vCard
Web Bio

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you
in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you.
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